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 Re:  Repeated Application for Confidential Designation  

Pursuant to 20 CCR §§ 1208.1 and 2505 

 

1. Contact Information 

Applicant Name: California State Pipe Trades Council 

Phone Number: 916-446-7311 

Email: kate@calpipes.org 

Proceeding Name: ATTCP 

Docket: 13-ATTCP-01 

2. Title, Date, and Description of Submitted Information 

Title: 2025 Curriculum Update Compliance Report 

Date: July 1, 2025 

Description: 2025 Update Compliance Report (2 pages) 

Title: 2025 CSPTC ATTCP Application Update and Appendices 

Date: July 1, 2025 

Description: Application Update and Appendices (42 pages) 

Title: 2025 CSPTC MATT Student Training Manual – Tracked Changes 

Date: July 1, 2025 

Description: Training Manual – Redlined (660 pages) 

Title: 2025 CSPTC MATT Student Training Manual – Clean  

Date: July 1, 2025 

Description: Training Manual – Clean (511 pages) 

Title: 2025 CSPTC ATE PowerPoint Presentation 

Date: July 1, 2025 

Description: ATE PowerPoint (63 pages) 

Title: 2025 MATT Recertification Examination Additional Questions 

Date: July 1, 2025 

Description: MATT Recert Exam Questions (1 page) 

 

The California Pipe Trades states, under penalty of perjury, that the information contained in the above 

amended documents is substantially similar to information that was previously deemed Confidential by the 

CEC on April 15, 2020 (TN No. 232747), and that all facts and circumstances relevant to confidentiality 

remain unchanged.  

 

 

 

 

Mike Hartley 

Executive Director 


